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NW 6th and Norwood Consultant Supplemental Agreement No. 2
Details: Based on the consensus of the majority of Council at the June 1, 2015 Council Workshop,
staff has worked with HDJ to prepare this consultant contract supplement that will take the NW 6th
and Norwood roundabout design from 30% to 100% complete. This design will include a Northside
pedestrian access to Logan Street. The cost of this supplement is $203,468.59, bringing the total not-
to-exceed cost to $278,107.76. Staff and HDJ anticipate completing this design near the end of 2015
with construction of the roundabout commencing and finishing in 2016.
Presenter: James Carothers, Engineering Manager
Recommended Action: Staff recommends this item be placed on the July 6, 2015 Consent Agenda
for Council’s consideration.
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